
New Jersey Pay and Benefit Transparency Law Effective on June 1, 2025
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As of June 1, 2025, New Jersey employers are required to disclose compensation details when advertising new job openings and
notifying employees of internal promotional opportunities. The New Jersey Pay Transparency Act aims to promote pay equity.
The law applies to employers (defined broadly to include any persons, companies, corporations, firms, labor organizations,
associations, government entities, and municipalities) that have ten or more employees working over 20 calendar weeks and
conduct business, employ workers, or accept job applications in New Jersey. Under the law, employers must include information
on hourly wages, salaries, or pay ranges, along with a general description of benefits, in all job postings. This applies to both
external job openings and internal transfers or promotions. Employers retain flexibility to make upward adjustments to
compensation during final salary negotiations when making an official offer. Additionally, employers must maintain records of all
job postings, including details about pay ranges and benefits.
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